South Dakota Bureau of Human Resources
Notice of Public Hearing 


A public hearing will be held in Room B20 of the Capitol, 500 East Capitol Avenue, Pierre, SD and via teleconference at (866) 410-8397 with a conference code of 7663921553 on June 23, 2021 at 10:00 a.m. CT, to consider the adoption of:

FY22 Information Technology Pay Structure, Pay Grades,
Position Series and Classification Specifications

Persons interested in presenting data, opinions, and arguments for or against the proposed changes may appear at the hearing, either in-person or via teleconference, or by sending them to the Civil Service Commission, c/o South Dakota Bureau of Human Resources (BHR), Room 110, 500 East Capitol, Pierre, South Dakota 57501-1234. Material sent by mail must reach the Bureau of Human Resources by June 22, 2021 to be considered.

At the hearing, the Commission will consider all written and oral comments received on the proposed changes. The Commission may modify or amend the proposed changes at that time to include or exclude matters that are described in this notice.

For Persons with Disabilities: This hearing is being held in a physically accessible place.  Please notify the Bureau of Human Resources at least 48 hours before the public hearing if you have special needs for which special arrangements can be made by calling 605.773.3148. 

Copies of the proposed changes will be posted on boardsandcommissions.sd.gov or may be obtained without charge from:
			
Bureau of Human Resources
			State Capitol, Room 110
			500 East Capitol
			Pierre, South Dakota 57501-1234



    Published at the approximate cost of $________.




